Meeting notes for Project Management meeting (06/11/10)
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LexEVS:
Released Prototype 3 on June 1st.  Tracy stated that she is having an issue with loading NCI thesaurus with the new prototype.  This will be addressed in the LexEVS meeting this afternoon.
The Alpha 1 release is so out at the end of July.  It will include:

· Value set

· Concept domain

· Versioning

· History API

· Meta loader

· OWL RDF exporter

· CTS2 API (Administration, Authoring, Association (Mapping))
· XML loader
Browsers:
Term Browser:
Pagination fails when the NCIt application is accessed by going direct to http://ncit.nci.nih.gov.
This issue cannot be duplicated in QA or DEV however is could be duplicated in on the staging environment.  This indicated that it could be issue with load balancing.  We requested the load balancing on Stage to be shutoff to test that.  Once load balancing was shut off the problem was cleared up.  The results were not the same on production.  System team is currently working on the issue.
NCIm:

Fixing one bug introduced a performance problem.  We believe we have a fix for that performance problem and have provided a new tag to QA.  QA still needs to verify.

Still plan on having the deployment to production 6/17.

Protégé:

We will be performing a performance test today at 1:00 to help troubleshooting a performance issue are seeing.  The test will be run while running YourKit and timing DB transactions.
Schedule has been moved back to a deployment of 8/2
QA:

Protégé performance testing.
NCIm 1.2 QA.
Operations:

There was a requirement mentioned to provide the ability to do batch queries against LexEVS.  This also could be a feature for the report writer or additional functionality with the browsers.
Systems:
Norval provided and explanation on what happened with the NCIt load balancing.  A change was made to remove cookies as the persistence type and change it to source IP persistence.  Made the change back to cookie persistence on Stage a confirm this fixes the problem.  If everything goes well we will proceed with the change to production.  
